4.

DEPUTATIONSBY APPOINTMENT

4.1 CLAREVALE RESERVE PLAY EQUIPMENT

4.2

Barbara and Peter Lynch were in attendance to outline their concerns over
the relocation of play equipment in the Clarevale Reserve to position E, as
outlined under clause 17 of the Board Agenda. Mrs Lynch advised that she
fully supported the position of Mr Wilkie, in that he did not want the play
equipment close to his property. The Lynch’'s advised that they had
approached the Council prior to purchasing their property and understood
that the reserve would be classified as a heritage park due to its close vicinity
to the Travis Wetland. Mr Lynch advised that the area was constantly used
by teenagers on Saturday nights, which led to vandalism and litter problems.
It was due to this that the Lynch’s believed the playground should be
removed from the park altogether. The representations from Mr and Mrs
Lynch were considered in association with clause 17 of the agenda.

NEW BRIGHTON RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Jean Bagrie and Karen Kendrick were in attendance, on behalf of the New
Brighton Residents' Association, to outline concerns over Agenda item 13,
New Brighton Mall Progress Report. Mrs Bagrie advised that the Working
Party, to which the New Brighton Residents Association was represented,
had been informed that the report would be undertaken by the
Environmental Policy and Planning Unit. However the report read like it
was from the Working Party itself. The Residents Association wished to
make it clear that the report was representative of the Environmental Policy
and Planning Unit and not the New Brighton Mall Working Party. To this
end, the Residents’ Association asked that the recommendation to adopt the
decisions of the Working Party be amended to adopt the decisions of the
Environmental Policy and Planning Unit, as the Working Party had not yet
made a report to the Board. The representations from the New Brighton
Residents' Association were considered in association with clause 13 of the
agenda.



